EAVER

New benefit for Beaver Borough Municipal Authority water customers

Dear Homeowner,

We have great news.

As a water customer, effective October 15, 2024, you will have a new benefit that will help protect your wallet from
the cost of an unexpected breakdown in your home’s water service line—at no additional cost to you!

Many homeowners are unaware that they own the line that brings fresh water into their home between the utility’s

water main and their home. Without coverage, homeowners would have to pay out of pocket for all repairs to this line.

That's why Beaver Borough Municipal Authority includes for you a benefit which pays for most repairs needed to
your exterior water service line. Repairs will be arranged through our vendor, Service Line Warranties of America
(SLWA), an independent and leading administrator of home repair programs.

Your included benefit as a Beaver Borough Municipal Authority water customer will not increase your water bill.

Here is what your new benefit includes:

Access to a 24/7 hotline to schedule a repair—simply call Service Line Warranties of America
at 1-844-257-8795

Up to $8,500 per covered repair with multiple service calls per year
A one-year guarantee on covered repairs

Service performed by trusted local contractors

To view the summary of the program, please visit www.beaverboroughwater.us/waterlinecoverage. To learn about

SLWA and repair plans they offer directly to Beaver Borough homeowners, scan the QR code or call the number below.

Thank you for being a water customer!

Beaver Borough Municipal Authority

Scan Here

to explore plans offered directly to
Beaver Borough homeowners from SLWA,
or visit www.slwofa.com

For more information: Call SLWA at 1-844-257-8795

BS_AM_4661



